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 List of follow-up actions arising from the discussion 
at the meeting on 12 June 2020 

 
The Administration was requested to provide information as follows: 
  
(a) since the launch of the "One-for-One Replacement" Scheme by the  

Administration, the distribution of the prices of newly registered 
electric private cars ("e-PCs") which have enjoyed the applicable 
First Registration Tax concession under the Scheme; and 
 

(b) the number of all registered e-PCs grouped into high, medium and 
low price ranges.   
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